
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                      a flu vaccination consent form                       

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                          20th December 2019 

Wow, what an amazing week to conclude the Autumn term.  The children in Zig Zag, Maldives and New Zealand were 
absolutely amazing in their performances of Everyone Loves a Baby!  Thank you so much to all the staff involved in 
making sure it was a success.  Key Stage 2 were also fantastic in their Carol Concert, it was a very festive afternoon and 
thoroughly enjoyed by all.  Once again thank you to the staff who organised the service.   

Another huge thank you to the staff in the kitchen for the delicious Christmas Dinner on Wednesday, and the staff who 
helped in the hall to make sure it ran smoothly.  There were lots of empty plates and full bellies!  

Today we have had our party afternoon, Father Christmas took time out of his very busy schedule to come in and give 
each of the children a Christmas gift.  The children were so excited to see him and it was a lovely treat for them.  Thank 
you Father Christmas! 

For this year’s Christmas fundraising, we raised a phenomenal £930.77 from the Christmas Fayre, the Christmas Craft 
orders and the ticket sales and refreshments at the EYFS/KS1 performance.  The Friends of Brading have been amazing 
over the Christmas period in their fundraising efforts, we could not do it without them and we are so grateful.  Thank 
you all! 

Finally, I would like to say a huge thank you to the staff, governors and volunteers for their hard work this term.  I’d 
especially like to say thank you to the children for making Brading the school that it is, and you as parents for 
continuing to support us.  

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

See you on Monday 6th January 2020 when gates open at 8:35am. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance – 09/12/19 – 13/12/19 

Class Attendance Lates 

Whole school attendance 

 for the week:  98.2% 

against our target of 97%. 

 

Zig Zag 98.7% 0 

Maldives 94.1% 3 

New Zealand 98.3% 2 

Malta 98.8% 1 
Galapagos 100% 2 

Iceland 100% 1 
Rekyjavik 100% 2 
Hawaii 93.3% 0 

 

Birthdays: 
 Olivia E 
 Daniel H 
 George K 

 Alissa  

Early Years parents: 

Remember that you need to complete an 
application for a school place by midnight on 
Wednesday 15th January.  Any applications 
that are received late will be considered by the 

Local Authority after those received on time. 

Waste due to be collected on:    Will be collected on: 

Monday 23rd December     Saturday 21st December   

Tuesday 24th December     Monday 23rd December 

Wednesday 25th December    Tuesday 24th December 

Thursday 26th December    Friday 27th December 

Friday 27th December     Saturday 28th December 

Monday 30th December     Unchanged 

Tuesday 31st December     Unchanged 

Wednesday 1st January     Thursday 2nd January 

Thursday 2nd January     Friday 3rd January 

Friday 3rd January     Saturday 4th January  

 



 
 

 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Dec 23rd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Dec 24th – Jan 3rd   Christmas Holidays 
Feb 17th – 21st  February half term 
Mar 13th  Careers Day 
Apr 6th – 17th   Easter Holidays 
May 8th  Bank Holiday  
May 25th – 29th  May half term 
Jul 22nd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 23rd Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 24th  Development day – school closed to pupils 
 

 
 
    
 
 

 
 
 

Please see below Caterlink’s menus for the Spring term.  These were also sent home with the children earlier in the week.  
This will run from the first day back until the Easter holidays.  If your child would like to order a jacket potato or school  

sandwich as an alternative to the hot school dinner, these need to be ordered at the gate on a Monday morning.  

Brading Primary School Careers Day 13 March 2020  
The school will deliver a Careers day to all pupils on the 13 March 2020. The aim of the day is to demonstrate to the 

Children of our school that there are more careers out there than just being a YouTuber. The day will allow the children 
to speak to people in certain career fields and also to understand how what they learn in school now will translate across 
to finding employment and helping them to do well in any future career.  

In order for this day to be a success we need your support. If you are able to free some time and are willing to come and 
speak with the Children about your chosen career or support as a facilitator please could you email 
admin@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk.  

Please could you indicate your profession, any equipment you could bring in relation to your profess ion and availability 
for the day. If you could complete this by 10 Jan 2020 that would be great. Once we have a received your emails and 
have an understanding of how many volunteers we have we will send out more information on the structure of the day.  

mailto:admin@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
All staff at Brading Primary 

would like to wish you and 

your families a very Merry 

Christmas, a relaxing break 

and a Happy New Year! 
 


